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Children, Parents, Teachers, Together 
 

 
A big thank you to all the children 
and parents who have volunteered 
to be reps! We now have an adult 
and child CPTT representative for 
each class across the federation 

which is great news!   
We have great pleasure in introducing you to the representatives from each class at the Junior School and the 
team who will be coordinating the work of the CPTT. 

Andy (treasurer) with Harry & Maya    Emma (co-chair) with Bryn  
Sarah (summer fair chair) with Ella    Charlie (co-chair) with Melody 

 
Our first CPTT meeting for the whole federation is on Wednesday 10th May at 6pm in the Infant School hall. 
This is for all parent, children and teacher representatives.  

Year / Class  Child Parent 

Year 3: 3AN Lucy  Catherine 

Year 3: 3LD Oliver  Emma 

Year 3: 3GM Alexander  
Tom (deputy) 

Robert 
Hannah  (deputy) 

Year 4: 4RC Leah  Bill  

Year 4: 4RM Evie  
Isabel (deputy) 

Jemma  
Alex (deputy) 

Year 4: 4KH Stanley  Vanessa 

Year 5: 5IE Raisa  Livia  

 Cerys  Emma 

 George  Emma  

Year 5: 5AS Millie  Cassie  

Year 5: 5NW Ollie  Ed  

Year 6: 6MC Lili  
Maya  

Dao  
Andy (treasurer) 

Year 6: 6NM Samuel  Suzie  

Year 6: 6JE Joshua  Jacqui  

FEDERATION NEWS 
 

On Monday 8th May, the NSPCC are hosting 
an Internet Safety workshop at the Junior 
School hall at 2pm.   The hour-long workshop 
will help parents and carers understand their 
child’s online world and build confidence to 
have those important conversations that can 
help keep children safe online. 
You will have received a letter today about 
this; please return the attached slip to give an 
indication of numbers. 

 

 

 
Ambition 
Lily in year 6 and Eve in Year 4 recently entered the 
Radio 2, 500 word, short story competition.  From 
131,000 entries, they are through to the final 5000 
stories! Watch this space!   
 
Adventure 
Well done to all of our children who performed 
recently in the Exeter Gang Show.  Mrs Callaway 
and Mrs Stoneman went along to one of the 
evenings and said how amazing the children were. 
 
Achievement 
Well done to Ned who has taken his Grade 4 
baritone exam and passed with distinction.  He is 
now practicing for his Grade 5 exam.  Well done also 
to Albie who has received a reply from J K Rowling to 
the letter he wrote asking her to write more books!   
Today in assemblyTrudy in year 4 shared with us her 
achievement of being a voicover artist for CBBC 
based on characters by David Lawrence Jones.  To 
listen to some of Trudy’s work, click on the links 
below:  
https://twitter.com/thesuzismiles 
And this is the old episode she did: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qxyT5ge9GfE 
 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/
https://twitter.com/thesuzismiles
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qxyT5ge9GfE


 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

+ Sport, Move and Learn Project 
Over the course of six weeks, children from Year 5 will spend nine hours learning about the importance of a 
healthy diet and lifestyle. Each week the children will take part in a 90 minute session; spending 45 
minutes in the classroom covering six different topics related to the body, nutrition, the importance of 
exercise and information about food groups, in line with the recommendations 
in the Government’s eatwell plate.  They will then spend 45 minutes 
taking part in a practical session made up of football, handball and 
dodgeball (two weeks per sport).  The children have really enjoyed their 
first session this week and are looking forward to continuing with the 
project this half term. 

 
Lunch Menu Confusion 
Apologies to anyone who has been confused by the latest menu for school dinners.  It is difficult to tell on 
some days which option is the meat option and which is vegetarian.  When choosing their lunch, your child will 
be asked whether they want option 1 or option 2 from the menu, as on some days, both options are 
vegetarian. 
 
Year 5 Devon County Show Competition 
Year 5 are taking part in a competition run by the Devon County Show to design and create a plant feature.  
We have a large raised bed which we need to fill with plants.  Year 5 have requested donations to use for the 
project; they need small plants with flowers that are either yellow or maroon in colour.  If you can help, please 
send any plants to Mrs Salter or take them to the main reception. 
 
Marathon Success!  

 
We are hugely proud of Mrs Pang who completed the London Marathon at the 
weekend in an impressive 5 hours and 4 minutes.  What a great example of 
Ambition, Adventure and Achievement!  
 
Clubs 
You should have received a copy of the clubs letter for the summer term via 
email which gives details of all after school clubs available this term and how 
to join them.  Letters to apply for school clubs can be found in reception and 
all Premier Sports clubs are available on-line at www.premiersport.org.  If you 
have any questions, please see Mr Broad.  The clubs letter is available on the 
website. 
 
Year 4 Tag Rugby 
Children in year 4 have been offered the chance to play a game of Tag Rugby 
during half-time at the Aviva Premiership final at Twickenham on Saturday 
27th May 2017.  Make sure your child has returned their slip by Tuesday 2nd 

May to be in with a chance to go! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for the diary: 
5th May – 3GM family assembly – 9am in the hall 
8th May – SATs week 
8th May – NSPCC Internet Safety Workshop at 2pm in the hall 
10th May – CPTT meeting at the Infant School hall at 6pm. 
12th May – 5IE family assembly – 9am in the hall 
18th May – Year 4 sleeping with the sharks 
19th May - 3LD family assembly – 9am in the hall 

 

http://www.premiersport.org/

